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Week ending 19.12.17 
 1st- 339 - Eagles 
2nd –322- Owls 
3rd – 274 - Falcons 
4th – 227- Hawks 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Reception    

Josh A Isabel B Poppy B Lucas G 

Keegan G Mercedes H Orlando H Charlie H 

Mia N Annabel P Alice P Isobel P 

Lucy R Benjamin R Samuel R Thomas R 

Emelia S Florence S Tayt S Isaac T 

Chloe W Jamie W  Isaac W  

    

Year 1    

Leila-Rose B Savannah B Isla B Neve B 

Bethany C Tyler E-S Erin F Evie H 

Dylan L Zoe L Billy L Erin M 

Jacob M Isla M Megan P Samuel R 

Phoebe R Rosie S Gabriel S Joshua S 

Seth S Lilly S Jack T Tobias T 

Noah W Ben W Kieran W  

The Coppice Primary School Newsletter 

 

Head Teacher’s News 

                 Welcome back and a Happy New Year to you all.  
 
We always have a lot to celebrate at the Coppice and it is great to start off the New Year 
with some wonderful news about attendance. 
On Monday, one hundred and eighty five children were presented with their “Bronze 
100% Attendance Star” for the Autumn Term. This equates to around one third of all the 
children from Reception through to Year 6 being here every day, representing a 
significant achievement, for which these children can feel rightly proud! 
The stars can be worn on either sweatshirts or ties with the children free to choose 
which option they prefer. Infants obviously will wear them on sweatshirts. 
Please encourage your child to look after their badge. If they do lose it you can purchase 
a replacement from the school office for £1.  
Please remember that this is a reward for just the first term. Therefore, if your child 
didn't achieve the badge or just narrowly missed out, they can still earn their Bronze 
Badge if they attend for every day of this term. For those children who achieved the 
Bronze Star this time, they will now have the opportunity to go for their Silver Star for 
100% attendance in the Spring Term as well. This means that every child still has 
something to aim for! 
Remember too that any child with 98% attendance for the whole of this academic year 
(up to the cut-off point in the Summer Term) will receive the attendance treat in the last 
week of the academic year. 
Thank you for your on-going support with your child's attendance and of course well 
done again to the children who achieved the star. 
Kind regards, 
Mr. Hutt 

 
 
 

 

 
 

   

 
 
The theme for next 
week will be: 
“Fairness”.  

Assembly 
theme 

Team points 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Year 2    

Milla A Alfie B Grace B Isla B 

Daisy B-L Freya C Myiaa C Jacob D 

Shannon D Isabella G Isabelle G Amelia G 

Ethan H Neve H Ben L Gabriel M 

Thomas M Max M Samuel N Arran P 

Dylan P Cara P Dhruv P Elsa P 

Holly P Jack R Lucas R Abigail S 

Ava S Ciera S Jessica T Freddie U 

Jack W Alana W Isla W  

    

Year 3    

Darcey A Mason A Dominic B Tayven B 

Lara B Evie B Isabella F Naomi H 

Evan H Stanley H Beau M Keeva N 

Imogen C Zachary P Abigale P Sophie P 

Thomas P Emily R Evie R Lydia R 

Poppie R Scarlett S James S Hannah S 

Oliver W Zaid Y Poppy Y  

    

Year 4    

Ethan A Emily B Jamie B Marlon B 

Florence D Roisin D Kaci E Charlie G 

Chloe E Finlay F Jack F Alex H 

Farrah H Lily H Holly H Eloise L 

Joseph H Joshua J Freya L Charlie P 

Ava M Jacob M Kealan M Nathan R 

James P Poppy P Abigail R  

Lucas R Nirujah S Gracie W Alfie W 

Leila W Molly W Jessica W Olivia W 

Han X    

    

Year 5    

Leah B Katie B Libby-Neve B Sarah-Jayne D 

Katie E Noah J Harry L Isabella W 

James P Jack S Lilly S  

Katie W Kacey W Katelyn E  

    

Year 6    

Danni A Ethan A Ben B Cameron C 

Toby C Lacey D Joe F Georgia G 

Dougie H Freya H Sophia H Anthony H 

Phoebe L Ben M Josh P David P 

Daniel S April S P-J S Ellie W 

Thomas W Hao X   



 
 
Year 5 & 6 girls represented The Coppice at the Sportshall Athletics competition. We will let you know the 
results next week. 
 
 
 
Monday 15th January – 4AW Stepping Out pedestrian training. 
Monday 15th January- PTA meeting (Staff Room 7.15pm –All welcome). 
Tuesday 16th January – Reception children will visit Wythall Library. 
Wednesday 17th January – 3P Stone Age trip to Sarehole Mill. 
Thursday 18th January – 3C Stone Age trip to Sarehole Mill. 
Friday 19th January -3M Stone Age trip to Sarehole Mill. 
Friday 19th January- 4B Stepping Out pedestrian training. 
 
Monday 22nd January – 4VW Stepping Out pedestrian training. 
Friday 26th January-2A Class assembly. 
Friday 26th January – All Y4 Stepping Out pedestrian training final assessment. 
Friday 26th January- Y5&6 boys – Sports Hall Athletics (Selected pupils). 
Friday 26th January- Young Voices concert at the Genting Arena (Choir). 
 
 
St Mary's presents JAM Packed Holiday Club, on Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th February at St Mary’s 
Church (to the rear of the Coppice).It’s open to any child from year 1 to year 6 and will be JAM packed full 
of high energy games, music, Bible stories, drama and craft activities! This year we will be exploring the 
Bible with ‘Guardians of Ancora’ from Scripture Union. There will be teams, points, prizes and a free app 
the children can download to play along. Letters are coming home this week; spares are available from the 
school office. The cost is £10 for one day or £15 for both, and booking is essential, as soon as possible and 
by 9th February at the latest.  
If you need more information contact Ria Taylor, ria@wythallchurch.net 01564 823248  
 
A message from our crossing warden – “I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents and children 
for the cards and generous gifts given to me this Christmas. Your kindness is very much appreciated”. 
Barbara Wilmin (Lollypop Lady) 
 

School term dates and TED days for the academic year 2018/2019. 

Holiday School closes on ( all usual school 
finishing time) 

School re-opens on 

Autumn term 2018 Not applicable Wednesday 5th September 2018 
(TED days 3rd & 4th September) 

Autumn half term Friday 26th October 2018 Monday 5th November 2018 

Christmas Friday 21st December 2018 Tuesday 8th January 2019 (TED 
day Monday 7th January 2019) 

Spring half term Friday 15th February 2019 Monday 25th February 2019 

Easter Friday 12th April 2019 Monday 29th April 2019 

Summer half term Friday 24th May 2019 Monday 3rd June 2019 

Summer term ends Friday 19th July 2019 Not yet available 

Other closure days: 
Monday 6th May - May Day Bank holiday 
Monday 24th June 2019 –TED day 
Summer Term TED day – Monday 22nd July. 
 

Coming up at The Coppice 

Other news 

This week at The Coppice 
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             You can 
find out more from our school website. You can voice an opinion on any school related issue by using our virtual 
suggestion box but if you wish to contact a Governor regarding any issues either email the school office 
(office@coppice.worcs.sch.uk) or send a letter in an envelope and your correspondence will be passed on in 
confidence. 

 
 

Our Website…….http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
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